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Congressman José Arriola Tueros giving welcome remarks 

 

In celebration of UN-designated Earth Day, on April 25 at the Peruvian Congress the Universal Peace 

Federation (UPF) held a grand commemorative event to reflect on the importance of environmental 

conservation and to share a vision for a peaceful world. 

 

 

② Leaders appointed as Ambassadors for Peace taking commemorative photo 

 

Two hundred distinguished guests from various sectors of society honored the event with their presence. 

International Association of Academicians for Peace (IAAP) Peru Secretary General Christian Contreras 

Otiniano conducted the event smoothly and efficiently. Event co-sponsor Congressman José Arriola 

Tueros warmly welcomed the participants and presented certificates of appreciation to key figures. 

 

Peru Universal Peace Federation President Trevor Jones held a ceremony to appoint new Ambassadors 

for Peace. 

 

Congratulating the newly appointed peace ambassadors, President Jones urged them to take the lead in 

spreading and expanding the peace vision of True Parents, the founders of UPF, throughout Peruvian 

society. 

 

 


